
MOSES LAKE 
CLASSIC CAR CLUB GENERAL MEETING 

FEBRUARY 21, 2019 
 

Meeting was called to order by President Don Haack, followed by the Pledge of 
Allegiance. Total number in attendance was 36. Minutes were read by Secretary 
Tim Jones. Paul motioned for minutes approval, second by Ann, and approved by 
all members. 
 
Treasurer’s report by Bob Kent: Balance total is $7,480, cash/deposits $143. 
Received $165 for dues from eleven club members. Bob stated that all dues are 
paid up to date. Treasurer’s report was motioned by Ann and passed. 
 
Web Master Paul Boehm: Paul says our website is now up to date and if anyone 
has forgotten the password, just give Paul a jingle, or any of the officers will be 
happy to get you back on the road again to view our awesome newsletter. Paul 
received a photo of the first car that started the evolution of the “Car of the 
Month”, and the rest is history in the making. If you are wanting to be a part of 
that historical moment, dig out a photo of your very first vehicle and send it to 
Paul. 
 
Paul’s beloved Kaiser had a broken wire that scared the piston and the cylinder 
wall, so back to the rebuild shop it goes. 
 
Up for sale is one of the club’s cool looking metal plaques, which would be an 
awesome way to display your trophies. Get in touch with Paul, there is only one 
left! 
 
Bob Duffin brought up a question to Paul in regards to the College.  
 
Guests: Paul and Judy Jones, a warm welcome back! They own some cool rides; 
an orange ’32 roadster and a ’36 Ford pick-up sporting a custom paint job changes 
color in the sunlight! Paul has also engineered and built an all-aluminum frame 
that supports the massive Cadillac LS engine- now that’s super-sizing!  
 
 



Other Business: 
During the last committee meeting, Don mentioned that we still need someone to 
head up and lead the Poker Run. Anyone willing to step up and fill the spot? 
 
To answer the “Ten Dollar “question; yes we are still going to sponsor the $10 
plaque give away by club members for their favorite choice award. 
 
The Triple XXX drive-in in Issaquah would like to help sponsor our Car Club show. 
They have generously offered to donate T-shirts and assist with advertising costs. 
 
April 28 in Ritzville City Park is the date of their awesome Gumball Rally event. 
After registration, you will be given a map with all locations/stops marked. Sounds 
like a lot of fun, hope to see you there! 
 
Birthdays: Happy birthday to Nancy and Dave, not getting older, just wiser! 
 
Door Prizes/50-50: 50-50 totaling $34 won by Karen Crook. Santa Jack gets the 
stuffed bears, which he gifts to needy children, that’s why we call him Santa! 
The big bear went to the Duffins, who generously donated it to the Santa Jack 
fund. Thank you both, it will help warm the heart of some deserving child. The car 
wash mitt and shammy were won by Vicki. Wrapped mystery prize of a car 
themed notepad and magnet went to Tammy. 
 
Car of the Month: Goes to Santa Jack-will it be a red sleigh?? 
 
Next meeting March 14. Don motions to close tonight’s meeting, second by Ann, 
approved by all, adjourned at 7:35 pm. 


